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LANDSCAPING NOTICE
Hampt o n Park 

 MARCH 2024

Dear Homeowners,

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming maintenance project that will be
taking place in our community. As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and
well-being of all residents, our landscape crew will soon be leveling out the grass areas
where they meet the driveways to eliminate any potential tripping hazards.

During this period of adjustment, you may notice slight changes in the appearance of
the grass as it regrows to its desired level. We kindly ask for your patience and
understanding as we work to enhance the safety and aesthetics of our community.
While we understand that this may cause a temporary inconvenience, we assure you
that the spring weather will help promote fast growth, restoring the beauty of our
landscape in no time.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this maintenance project, please do
not hesitate to reach out to our property management team. Your feedback is
invaluable to us, and we are always here to address any inquiries you may have.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we strive to maintain a safe and
enjoyable living environment for all residents.
                                                                             
Thank you,


